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Dear brethren, 		  September 2025

Greetings in the good name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.

First, I want to thank you for your financial support and prayers. We continue serving the Lord.  I ask for your 
prayers for my mom, Victoria, who has been sick lately and is very weak. 

Here are some of the activities we have developed in the last three months.

Men’s Ministry We thank God for men who love God and strive to serve 
Him. We’ve been having men’s meetings, and it’s been a blessed time. 

Youth Camp We are planning our youth camp for the month of December. 
We ask for your prayers for this important ministry. 

Trip to Argentina
If the Lord allows, I will be traveling to Tucumán, Argentina from September 
18- 30. I will be visiting IPM missionary, Miguel Fraga, and his ministry.  I’ll 
be teaching the book of Romans in the Bible Institute they are starting. I 
ask for your prayers for this journey, that it may be uplifting to His people 
and an opportunity of salvation to others.
 
Our son, Elias, is continuing his studies at UCLA Monterey. Please pray 
for him, that he will be able to finish his theological studies next year.

Brother Saul Ramirez is one of the people in charge of the mission at 
San Raymundo.  He is battling with cancer, and right now they are doing 
radiotherapy. We ask for your prayers for his wife Jesica and their children, 
Ashley, Gabriel and Lizi.

Recently, a doctor in medicine was saved.  His name is Christian. Please 
pray for his spiritual growth, health, and for the salvation of his wife, 
Violeta.  Silvia Paredes and her daughters are also visiting. Recently, 
Don Carlos believed in the Lord for salvation.



Please pray for the leaders in our church and other missions: Luis, Saúl, Isaías, Humberto, Jaime, Otilio, 
Leonardo, Oscar, and Sergio.

Prayer Requests:
1.	 My trip to Argentina
2.	 Our upcoming Youth camp
3.	 My mother’s health
4.	 My son, Elias’ studies
5.	 The Lord´s power and grace to continue serving
6.	 For brother Saul´s health and family, as they are dealing with cancer. 

Again, thanking you for your prayers and support.

With gratitude,

Avendaño family
Giovanni, Barbara, Elías, Graciela, and Cynthia
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˜
Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 

sure to include a note designating “Avendano Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to 
contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Avendano prayer letter” on the subject line.˜
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